
From: Michael R. Christopher 

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 5:07 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Stouder, Heather 

Cc: Hall, Amanda; Demarb, Denise; Michael R. Christopher 
Subject: Grandview Commons Town Center 

Importance: High 

 

I apologize for the short notice of this e-mail regarding the above matter which is 
on the agenda of the Plan Commission tonight.  I would appreciate if you might 
distribute this e-mail to the Commissioners.  
 
I am sending this as an individual since we live at 746 Copernicus Way - two 
blocks from this site.  In May, 2015, we bought this house partially because it 
was located very close to Metro Market.  I know that this store was quite 
controversial but we felt that a nice grocery store so close to our home was a 
major asset.  We have not been disappointed at all.  Our experience with this 
store is the main reason why I am so supportive of this development.  Madison 
has talked about developing a traditional neighborhood on the fringes of the City 
for an awfully long time.  This project would be the retail component which 
would make Grandview Commons a vibrant neighborhood that the City would be 
proud of. 
 
Michael 
 
 

 
Michael R. Christopher 
Attorney 

Dewitt Ross & Stevens 

2 East Mifflin Street, Suite 600 
Madison,WI 53703 

608-252-9365 
mrc@d ewittro ss.com 

 

 


